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From: James M. Trapp (JMTI)
To: CVH Wi A .,c .v.f
Date: Tuesday, November 21, 1995 4:42 pm
Subject: HOPE CREEK INFO NOTICE

I received a message from Bob Summers (SRI HC) stating that the licensee
reviewed the technical content of the proposed information notice and
determined that the technical content was factual. No changes required.

CC: RJS, JTW1
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